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Statement Regarding the Presidential Election

November 8, 2020

Dear Friends in Christ,

This is still a time for prudence and patience as the results of the presidential election have not been
officially authenticated. It appears that there will be recourse made in the courts so it is best for us
in the meantime to pray for peace in our society and nation and that the integrity of our republic,
one nation under God, might be maintained for the common good of all. We need to pray for each
presidential candidate that each will maintain a commitment to just and due process in accord with
right reason and the rule of law for the sake of justice and peace.

Sincerely Yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Michael F. Olson, STD, MA
Bishop of Fort Worth
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